
Wendover CE Junior School
Newsletter: 28.01.2022

We aim to be the school of choice for our community.
Through living our Christian values, everyone at WCEJS has the opportunity to flourish.

We nurture the curiosity to learn, the courage to lead and the compassion to care.

Building solid foundations (Mathew 7:24) 

Wharf Road, Wendover, Buckinghamshire HP22 6HF
Tel:  01296  696822     Email: admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk

Website: http://wendover.eschools.co.uk

Respect Responsibility Reflection Resilience
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COVID Update

We have seen a small rise in numbers within school, 
but this has hopefully peaked. We would remind 
everyone to continue to be vigilant and to make good 
use of LFD tests.

We ask parents to wear masks when entering school 
to attend assemblies, information meetings or 
appointments.



Spring Term Parent Consultations and SEND Reviews

Parent Consultations (full details to follow)

• Monday 28 March (straight after school) 

• Wednesday 30 March (straight after school) 

SEND Reviews (parents will be contacted by the school office)

• The afternoon of Monday 28 March (and the Parents’ Consultation Evening time)

• The afternoon of Tuesday 29 March 
• The afternoon of Wednesday 30 March (and the Parents’ Consultation Evening time)

• Morning and afternoon of Thursday 31 March
• Morning of Monday 4 April



Governor update

Have you ever wondered about becoming a school governor?

Due to a number of governors reaching the end of their term, we 
have vacancies. This is a very rewarding role and one that is 
fundamental to the continued success of the school. 

If you are interested in applying, or would just like to find out 
more, contact the school office at admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk
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Dates for your Diary
Date and Time Event

Monday 31 January Year 6 height and weight checks carried out by the school nurse team.

Friday 4 February (Rescheduled)
3.40 pm

Year 4 Residential Trip Presentation to parents.
We ask all parents to wear a mask before entering. 2 adults per child welcome.

Thursday 3 February 9.00-9.30 am
AM

5J Class Assembly (School Hall) parents to wear a mask and 2 adults per child welcome.
Year 5 outing to Wendover High Street – parental help welcome. AM event

8 February, 15 February and 1 March
AM

Year 6 class trips to RAF Halton. 
6W 8 February, 6J 15 February, 6S 1 March

Thursday 10 February All Day Year 3 Roman Day

Friday 11 February 9.00-9.30 am 5S Class Assembly (School Hall) parents to wear a mask and 2 adults per child welcome.

Monday 14 February (Rescheduled) Year 4 Anglo Saxon Day

Thursday 17 February 9.00 am
5W Assembly (Rescheduled)
MUFTI DAY

SEND Coffee Morning (Peace Room)
5W Class Assembly (School Hall) parents to wear a mask and 2 adults per child welcome.
ALL YEAR GROUPS

Monday 21 – Tuesday 22 March Year 4 residential trip to Woodrow High House – 1 night stay

Monday 20 – Friday 24 June Year 6 residential trip to Llain Activity Centre, Wales.



This Week’s Highlights

Year 3 have enjoyed practicing how to tie dye items.

Year 4 have been making Anglo Saxon shields and writing
hero stories.

Year 5 have been investigating friction in Science.

Year 6 have enjoyed learning how to draw a WWI soldier,
helmet and tank as part of their art lessons.



Mufti Day

The School Council and the Service Children have got together to organise a 
fundraising event. 

On Thursday 17 February, we will be having a Mufti Day. Everyone is invited 
to come to school wearing their Pyjamas and to bring a teddy if they would 
like. All we ask is for a £2 donation to be made via Just Giving. We will 
provide a link for you to make a donation nearer the time.

All proceeds made will go to the Little Troopers Charity. This charity 
supports all service children across the country who have parents in the 
British Armed Forces.



Lost Property  
We think there must be lots of cold children in school, as we have a MOUNTAIN of 
coats, jackets, hats, gloves and jumpers in Lost Property all unnamed!

Has your child mislaid a pair of glasses? We have 2 sets  in the school office so 
please get in touch if these could belong to your child.

We will place items outside on Monday and Tuesday next week before and after 
school, weather permitting. Alternatively, ask your child to pop along to check if 
they have a missing item.


